
 
 

CABARRUS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
WEDNESDAY, January 15, 2025 

6:30 P.M. 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Quarterly Cabarrus Summit originally 
scheduled for Wednesday, January 15th at 6:00 p.m. will be changed to begin 
at 6:30 p.m. due to a scheduling conflict. The meeting location has not 
changed; it will be held at the Mount Pleasant Active Living Center, 1111 
North Washington Street, Mt. Pleasant, NC 28124.  
 
 
This 13th day of January, 2025. 
 
 
 

Christopher A. Measmer, Chairman 
Cabarrus County Board of Commissioners 


